
 

 

 
   

 
 
 

GCSD Summer School drop off map starting on June 3. For student safety please follow these instructions. 

GCHS Gym is now closed until June 16. The doors are locked at all entry points and no one should be in the 

gym due to them taking up the storm damaged floor. Next, they will be replacing the SE 12x20 section then 

re-sanding the entire floor. Entrances to both GCHS locker rooms during this time and throughout the 

summer will be through the laundry room. 

 

GCSD Construction fencing please be cautious with various construction workers around campus. 
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The GCE Drive Up Entrance 

to the front of the building 

will be closed starting June 3. 

This is due to 

the construction on the 

northwest side of the building. 

A fence is being installed 

for construction staging but 

you will be able to drive 

through it until it is 

officially closed. 

Playground will be open until July 1 and then will be closed for demo. Construction of the new playground 

will be taking place in July with foundation and concrete work. Construction of the new equipment will 

begin on August 1st. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GCMS/Elementary Gym bleachers will begin to be removed in the next few weeks. The GCMS/Elementary 

Gym will be used for TOPS until June 14. Demo of this floor will begin on June 17. The existing weight 

room will be open for the summer. Please follow the signs as the entry point may change from time to time. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your patience and flexibility as our window to complete  

these projects is small. We look forward to the changes this construction  

process will bring to both our building and campus as a whole. 


